
 
 

 
 

8 January 2024 
 

 
 
 

Re: CKS – Head of House 
 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 
 
Over the holiday period Mr Rajan, Head of House for CKS, resigned from the school. I would 
like to thank Mr Rajan for his service to the school and his leadership of CKS House over 
many years. 
 
I’m pleased to inform you that Mr Djazeb has been appointed as the new Head of House for 
CKS. Mr Djazeb will commence his role on Monday 8 January. The school congratulates him 
on his appointment and looks forward to his contribution as he leads CKS. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


